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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Wednesday 24th – Friday 

26th May 

Year 6 Residential 

 
26th May – 2nd June 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Tuesday 6th June 

Class Photographs 

 
Thursday 8th June 

KS1 Hunstanton Trip 

 
Thursday 8th June 

EYFS Hamerton Zoo Trip 

 
Thursday 8th June 

Country Dancing Festival 

 
Saturday 24th June 

FONV Summer Fete 

 
Thursday 29th June 

Sports Day 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 15th May 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Eva Skylarks      Aahaan                       

Wrens   Domynikas Swallows     Elliot                   

Puffins   Tiffany Swifts           Luna                

Cuckoos  Thalia Doves          William                           

Nightingales Luisa Owls            Sakina                 

   Ravens        Suraj                        

Latest News! 

 
A huge well done to all of 

our year 6 students during 

SATs last week. The pupils 

tried exceptionally hard 

throughout the week and 

showed great 

perseverance, particularly 

as the papers were tricky 

this year.  

 

A big thank you to Mrs 

Donnor in the kitchen, 

who came in early each 

day to ensure the children 

had a good breakfast.  

 

Also, a big thank you to 

the year 6 teaching team 

who have worked 

diligently all year and 

supported the children 

throughout the week.  
 

Peterborough Celebrates 

Nene Valley Primary School have 

taken part in ‘Peterborough 

Celebrates Festival’. There will 

be a field of flowers at Ferry 

Meadows on the weekend of 

the 19th to the 21st of May. 

Over 2000 flowers will be 

planted at Ferry Meadows in 

readiness for the weekend in 

May. See below the website 

link to the project: 

Nene Valley Primary School - 
Peterborough Celebrates Festival 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 100.00% 

Wrens  100.00% 

Puffins   97.50% 

Cuckoos  99.17% 

Nightingales 94.58% 

Skylarks 99.17% 

Swallows 97.50% 

Swifts 99.17% 

Doves 99.17% 

Owls 96.67% 

Ravens 95.83% 
 

School 97.98% 
 

 

Summer Fete: 

 
Nene Valley Summer Fete will 

return this year after a hiatus 

over the past couple of years. 

Please come along, show your 

support and have fun. The 

Summer Fete will be held on 

Saturday 24th June from 12:30-

3:00pm.  

https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=36
https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=36

